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The Batad National High School Family would like to express their heartfelt gratitude to 

Rotary Club, Inc. for the unending generosity and support extended to our school and of which 

it helps to uplift the school academically and. In our downfall, you have shown us what hope 

really is. You have shown us that we can still be able to continue standing firm in upholding the 

Department of Education mission and vision ... because in ups and downs, you are with us, our 

friend, benefactor and donor. 

Thank you very much for the continuous support to our school. 
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